
116 ATU REUNION 
 
During the weekend of August 8-9, 2009, a  
116 ATU Reunion will be held at the Canadian 
Warplane Heritage Museum to coincide with 
the August 9 dedication ceremony for the 
museum’s De Havilland Buffalo. The highlight 
of the event will be an informal dinner at the 
museum on the evening of August 8. This 
event is open to anyone who has been 
associated with 116 ATU, the De Havilland 
Buffalo, the Buffalo Restoration Project, or any 
Peacekeeping activities. Anyone who is 
genuinely interested in this reunion is welcome.  
 
For more information contact Gerry Frazer at 
gerfraz@sympatico.ca or go to 
www.buffalo461.ca 
 


